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8th September 2016 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                  

 
Welcome to Year 3!   
 

We hope you have all had a wonderful summer break. As we begin this exciting 
new term we will be starting by learning about our class countries. Classes will 

be tasting some different foods from their specific country; please let us know if 
this presents problems for your child due to allergies. 
  

The whole year group are also looking forward to their trip next Monday/Tuesday 
and we are appealing for helpers to join us in the woods. If you have a current 

DBS certificate and are willing to accompany your child’s class for this exciting 
experience let us know as soon as you are able. The children are meeting on 
Friday to be sure they understand the arrangements for the trip. It is important 

they wear suitable clothing for this day – which should be long trousers (even if 
it is warm!) and long sleeves. Trainers or sturdy shoes and socks need to be 

worn. 
  

On Thursday 15th September we will be starting Guided Reading. If you are able 
to help, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 

Many thanks 
 

The Year 3 team 
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